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When the Workers' Congress was formed, it boldly announced that it would 
break with the economism, tailism, and amateurishness that characterized so much 
of the communist movement. The Iskra plan was raised as the concrete way to make 
propaganda the chief form of activity, to win the advanced workers to communism, 
unite genuine Marxist-�eninists, and lay the basis for a founding party congress. 
Despite the slanders and ridicules by opportunists of all stripes, the Workers' 
Congress vowed to uphold the Leninist method of party-building. 

It was in full unity with this correct line that we who formed the New York 
district of the WC joined the organization -- to uphold and implement the Iskra 
plan to build a new communist party. We all had been in the communist movement 
for some time, and had seen the poison of opportunism, both "left" and right, 
destroying organization after organization, disabling them from training the 
advanced workers to become revolutionary cadre and leaders, and thus making these 
organizations at best useless, and at worst dangerous obstacles to building a 
party. We had high hopes that the WC would succeed in doing what it promised, in 

[
building a genuine party in a bolshevik way. After the destruction of the BWC's 
work in New York by the so-called "Revolutionary Bloc" allied with PRRWO, we had 
to re-establish the organization's work from scratch in this district. We eagerly 
joined in the nationwide effort to build The Communist into an Iskra-type paper, 
making numerous contributions on many subjects and starting to build the organi
zation and develop contacts in this district around the paper. 

Now we are out of the WC and obligated to explain why, We will put it very 
bluntly and plainly1 We are no longer in the WC for the same reasons we are no 
longer in the other organizations we had previously worked with. The WC has been 
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unable to overcome its opportunist past, its history of worshipping the sponta
neous movement, belittling theory, and defending primitivism and amateurishness 
in organization, In short, we are out of the WC because the present leadership 
of the WC has in fact abandoned the Iskra plan, reversed the correct line of our 
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r: �ity_Conferen�IL.Qf--Augu.s..t, l..VS, and ;eplaced it with an economist, rightist 
L-line. The task of winning the advanced workers to communism has now become a 

sideline job, with each district doing this (or, more accurately, not doing this) 
in whatever way it pleases, In practice, the organization no longer uses the 
paper as a collective propagandist, agitator, and organizer, has replaced the 
nuclear style of work with various social-democratic methods of organization, and 
has been unable to establish itself on the basis of democratic centralism. It 
has abandonedt
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etask of giving �ornmunist leadership to the mass movement and 










































